
 
LITTLE MAPLESTEAD PARISH COUNCIL 

The Clerk, Ann Harris 
The Forge, Lucking Street, Great Maplestead, Essex CO9 2RE 

Telephone: 01787 462 818  e-mail: littlemaplesteadparishclerk@gmail.com 

 

 

SCHEDULED MEETING  

of Little Maplestead Parish Council 

summoned for Wednesday 16th September at 7.00pm 

at: School Farm Cottage, Little Maplestead 

 

 

=============================================== 

 

 

 

Apologies for absence were received from Cllr Piper (illness), Cllr Holloway 

(family illness) and Cllr Bates (family reasons). 

 

 

As an insufficient number of Councillors was able to attend the meeting it was 

declared inquorate, so no Council business could be transacted. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Issued by: 

 

Mrs Ann Harris 

Clerk to the Parish Council 

 

18th September 2020 
 


